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Re;  the Sunnica Energy Farm project Development Consent Order Application

It is quite clear the Sunnica application should be examined with the minimal of further delays,
as a consideration to the following:

Issues will occur during the time scale of any project, yet at a time continued modifications have
to stop or be ignored, as a decision to accept or reject the application needs to be made. The
delay is not justified nor appropriate in light of the guidance!

The Secretary of State’s expectation is that examining authorities will not normally agree to

postpone the start of an Examination for longer than 3 months. The

qualification ‘not normally’ is noted. Quoted from the applicants response letter dated 28th April
2022

Do not play word games with people’s welfare. Continued legal ambiguity around the genuine
meaning of a word is not justification and should neither be considered.

Residents in and around the proposed site are in a state of mental torture and their health and
welfare is seriously being adversely affected by this application and any further delay into the
inspectorate decision to accept or reject this application will cause greater anguish.

From John Bavister

Registered on the PINS site to comment further on the application.

 




